
 

 
 

188, 14th Road, Noordwyk, Midrand, 1685 
Private Bag X10, Marshalltown, 2107 
Tel: +27 10 493 2500 (Switchboard)  
E-mail: enquiries@judiciary.org.za 
www.judiciary.org.za 
  

12 June 2022 

 

Media Statement 

 

Note: Please attribute the statement below to the Office of the Chief Justice (OCJ) as 

Government Department. 

 

The Sunday Times article published on 12 June 2022 under the headline “Big ‘DIY tender’ for 

Chief Justice top brass” refers. 

 

As stated to the Sunday Times, the OCJ is currently in the process of gathering all relevant 

information relating to the matter and is taking legal advice.  At the appropriate time, the OCJ 

will inform the public on the matter. We can assure the public that the State funds relating to 

this matter are safe.  

 

In view of this, the OCJ will not at this stage be making further comments or providing any 

additional information in this regard. 

 

Ends. 
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